Steven Sepe

From:

B Pacheco <pachecobetty@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 26, 2025 7:13 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee Rep. Edwards, John G.; Rep. McGaw, Michelle E.

Cc: Subject:

New Bill H6088

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

My name is Betty A Pacheco and I live in Tiverton RI. I am writing to you today about Bill H6088 which allows a certified foot care nurse or a certified foot care specialist to provide certain at-home foot care, including routine foot and nail care including nail clipping. I support this bill because there is so many people in Rhode Island that are homebound or with disabilities that make it difficult for them to go to an office for foot care that they need. I strongly support the Foot Care Nursing profession.

Thank You Betty A Pacheco